
MAY 2022 HIGH SCHOOL BOARD REPORT







STAFF SERVICES (CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, PROGRAMS, STAFFING)
Staffing

We are currently seeking an Academic Integration Specialist, a Health Science Medical Assisting Instructor, a

Landscaping Instructor, a Biomedical Science Instructor, and two Instructional Assistants for the 2022-2023 school year.

Awards Day 2022

Awards Day 2022 was a success!  Programs moved through the Auto Service Lab to be recognized.  Parents of

Achievement Award winners were invited to campus while others could watch the event streamed on Facebook Live. 

Staff Recognition

Our Staff Recognition Program is scheduled for May 25 after school.  At the event we will recognize years of service,

retirees, and award Teacher and Staff Member of the Year. 

Evaluation

Mr. Preda and Mr. Quaranta have completed summative evaluations for the 2021-2022 school year.  The Evaluation

Committee is currently finalizing adjustments to the 2022-2023 Teacher Evaluation Program.  Once finished, the program

will be taken to the C9TA for approval.  If 75% of instructors approve, the plan will be taken to the Governing Board in

June.
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STUDENT SERVICES

4/7                  Southeast Career Center Visitors

4/12                Student Shadow Auto Service Program

4/14                Southport Academy Visiting Teachers

4/14                Commons Visit – Army

4/20                Citizens Energy Group Potential Partnership Meeting

Marketing/Recruiting

During the month of April, there were a lot of Ivy Tech and VU planning meetings and behind the scenes work to prepare

for next school year.Southeast Career Center was interested in how we do business and sent a few representatives to

come for a visit and tour. Southport Academy teachers picked Central Nine to visit for Professional Development this

year. They sent 4 representatives.

Administration - Student Services Office

New student enrollments were due from the sending schools after Spring Break and have now been uploaded. The

enrollment process began at the end of April and continues through May for the 22-23 program year. 

Supportive Services

During the month of April, students were verified to earn the Governor’s Work Ethic Certificate (GWEC).Career Day was

held with 38 businesses participating. Guests rotated to three classrooms in the morning and again in the afternoon to

share job opportunities within their organizations.  Students interested in attending one of VU’s Aviation programs

through C9 were Accuplacer tested for eligibility.


